The Greensboro Association

Communications Committee 2018 Report  
The GA's communications team continues to keep members informed on issues important to the community through a wide range of channels.

We continue to build on our use of Facebook to inform our membership of events of interest, particularly in the shoulder and winter seasons that are not covered by the Green Sheet Calendar.  We utilize our website and email communications to update members on town critical news and events, such as Town Meeting Day, openings on important town commissions, and issues concerning Caspian Lake.  For example, thanks to the work of Kyle Gray, Town Meeting Day is now available via live stream.  The Committee will continue to provide notice of opportunities like this to remain engaged in Greensboro life during the off-season.
Our goals for 2018 include quarterly webpage reporting on the work of the GA (such as Lake Protection, Village Initiative and Conservation).  We have discussed expanding our website material to include more original content from our membership that could highlight reflections, experiences, and new discoveries in Greensboro.  This will require a set of guidelines for submissions to be reviewed by the GA Board of Trustees before making this opportunity available to our membership.  We will keep you informed on the progress of this initiative.  We hope you will consider sharing with the wider Greensboro community what makes this place special for you.
We welcome feedback on our work and your experience in receiving the news from Greensboro.
Respectfully submitted,   
Sara Slater and Victoria Von Hessert
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